
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Date:  January 14, 2020 
To:  Victoria College 
From: V. Bland Proctor, Chair, Board of Trustees, Victoria College 
RE:  Presidential Search Progress Report #2 
 
On behalf of Victoria College’s Board of Trustees, I would like to let you know that the presidential 

search process is off to a strong start.  I take this opportunity to thank everyone who participated in 

the online survey, as well as the public forums in which participants had an opportunity to discuss the 

qualities and qualifications the College is seeking in a new president. Your feedback was insightful, and 

your contributions informed the development of the Presidential Profile.  

 

At yesterday’s board meeting, the trustees reviewed and approved the final Presidential Profile. We 

encourage everyone to go to the presidential search webpage and view information about the search 

process including the Presidential Profile, timeline, all progress reports, and information on how to 

apply: http://www.victoriacollege.edu/Explore/AboutVC/PresidentialSearch 

 

The recruitment process is underway and the target date for receiving applications is:   

March 13, 2020 

 

It is our expectation that finalists will visit the College the week of April 27 and all finalists will 

participate in open forums.  We encourage your participation and detailed information will be 

forthcoming. 

 

If you have any suggestions or questions or would like to make a confidential inquiry or nomination, 

please reach out to our ACCT Search Consultants: 

 Bill Holda, Ed.D., ACCT Search Consultant, wmholda@gmail.com or (903) 987-3332 (mobile) 

 Julie Golder, J.D., Vice President of Search Services, jgolder@acct.org or (202) 384-5816 (mobile) 
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